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Vera Lloyd Presbyterian Family Services announces two new hires 

 
LITTLE ROCK (January 11, 2019) – Vera Lloyd Presbyterian Family Services announces the 
addition of two staff members. 
 
 
Emily Hartle joined Vera Lloyd as its Development Assistant in the Little Rock office. In this 
position, she is responsible for assisting in all aspects of fundraising activities, data management 
and special events for the nonprofit organization. She worked for the University of Central 
Arkansas for 10 years in various development roles. Most recently, she worked in grant 
development in sponsored programs.  
 
 
Katie Cacy is a recent graduate of Texas A&M University and joined Vera Lloyd as the new 
Marketing Coordinator. She is responsible for spear heading Vera Lloyd’s public relations, 
marketing materials, social media campaigns, website management, special events coordination 
and furthering the overall message and mission of Vera Lloyd. 
 
 
About Vera Lloyd Presbyterian Family Services 
Vera Lloyd has been caring for youth for more than 100 years. Over time, the programs have 
transformed to meet the changing needs of the children and families of Arkansas, but the purpose 
has remained the same: to share Christ’s healing love with children, youth and family in crisis. 
Today, Vera Lloyd offers a 45-acre campus to meet the needs of youth in foster care, the juvenile 
justice system, and homeless and near-homeless families through the Families in Transition 
program. Wrap around services such as financial coaching, life skills and higher education 
resources help progress these youth and families into brighter futures.  
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